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Weekly Message from the Acting Superintendent: January 31, 2020 
Response to COVID-19 Inquiries 
 

January 31, 2020 
 

Dear Montgomery Township School District Community, 
 

We have received inquiries in regard to the Novel Coronavirus. Please know that the safety of 
students and staff is our top priority. We want to make you aware that the Montgomery Township 
School District has procedures in place to address reportable communicable illnesses such as the 
2019 Novel Coronavirus. In addition, the Department of Health issues guidance and direction to 
schools, when necessary. 

 
As a district, we have been in contact with the Department of Health who has shared the three links, 
which are listed below: 

 
Montgomery Township Department of Health Press Release: nCoV 
NJ Department of Health 2019 nCoV Information for K-12 Schools 
NJ Department of Health 2019 nCoV Fact Sheet 

 

We want you to know that we will continue to closely monitor this situation and work with the 
appropriate agencies and provide additional updates as they become necessary. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Mary E. McLoughlin 
 

Mary E. McLoughlin 
Acting Superintendent 

mailto:mmcloughlin@mtsd.us
https://twp.montgomery.nj.us/wp-content/uploads/2020/01/PRESS-RELEASE-NCOV_1-29-2020-SC.pdf
https://www.nj.gov/health/cd/documents/topics/NCOV/nCoV_schools_FINAL_1.28.20.108056.pdf
https://www.nj.gov/health/cd/documents/topics/NCOV/NCOV-web_FactSheet-FINAL-OCedits_01262020.pdf

